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Good Morning Standley Staff and Students, please rise for the Pledge of Allegiance.  Put 

your right hand over your heart.  (Pause) Ready, begin:  I pledge allegiance to the flag of 

the United States of America, and to the Republic, for which it stands, one nation 

under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.  Thank you, you may be 

seated. 
 

Student Announcements 
 

Standley’s 9th Annual 5 on 5 Basketball tournament continues today then no games 

tomorrow or Wednesday.  Games will continue again on Thursday.  Make sure you know 

when you’re scheduled to play!  See Mr. Hartman if you have any questions. 

 

Do you love Halloween? Of course you do! Get ready for ASB’s biggest, spookiest event 

of the year, coming Friday October 27th. Fright Night is back with the famous Haunted 

Hallway, games, best costume and best makeup contests, music, food for purchase, and 

more! Ticket forms are in the main office and by room 601 during both lunches. Tickets 

are only $2 to get in. If you have an ASB card, see Mr. Carroll because your ticket is free! 

Don’t wait; this event will be a sell out! Get your Fright Night Form today!  

 

Attention all Standley students!  The following Academic Prep classes have Seahawk 

Sessions this week:  Brannen, Chu, Clifner, Norris & Park  

 

You will all go to the Auditorium 1st Lunch for Seahawk Sessions today, Tuesday, 

Thursday & Friday this week, then take 2nd Lunch.  Wednesday you will follow your 

normal schedule. 

Make sure you go to Seahawk Sessions, as attendance will be taken for all classes. 

 

Have a Monster Monday! 

 


